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Dear parents and carers, 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of our academy values: integrity, 
respect, resilience, empathy, and reflection. These values, alongside the NPA way – “We 
are ready, respectful, and safe” – form the foundation of everything we do here at the 
academy. 

Every week, during our celebration assembly, pupils are recognised for their 
commitment to these values. However, it has recently come to our attention that some 
pupils have been making poor choices and using inappropriate language, particularly 
on the playground during playtimes and lunchtimes. For clarity, we define inappropriate 
language as swearing. 

We kindly ask for your support in reinforcing both the NPA way and our core values at 
home. These values help provide our pupils with a strong sense of identity and guide 
them towards positive behaviour. To address this concern, we will be reinforcing these 
expectations in classrooms and assemblies, and we ask for your partnership in 
supporting this message with your child at home. 

Together, we can ensure that all our pupils are living up to the standards that help create 
a safe and respectful environment for everyone. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely,  

  

  

 Craig Hayes  
Executive Headteacher  
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